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From: John Boorady
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water Shutoff Records
Date: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 9:10:06 PM

Hello, 

I hope this email finds you well. Pursuant to the rights afforded to me under the FOIA I am
requesting the water shutoff record for Erie County going back 12 months.

Thank you,
John Boorady
booradyj@gmail.com
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